
 
Welcome to Reception at 

Rudyard Kipling Primary 

School 2025 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our Reception classroom is named after an 

inspirational person: 

‘Thunberg’  
 

 In the mornings, this is where you will come in to school.  

You will say goodbye to your grown up here and walk in to 

Thunberg classroom.  

 

 

 

 



You will find your name on a peg and hang up your coat in 

the classroom or in the cloakroom area just outside the 

classroom. 

 

 

When you are at school you can use the toilet whenever 

you need to!  

We have our own toilets just outside the classrooms 

 

 

    



We have regular carpet times where we explore all sorts 

of fun learning and we can practise our new skills in the 

learning environment. There will be lots of things to do! 

          

 

 



Your classroom has a cosy book corner where we can 

share stories and enjoy finding new books.  

   

 

 There is a construction area for building and model 

making and a role play area that we change to help us 

imagine all kinds of fun places.  

  

   



We are very lucky to have lots of outside space to learn 

and explore. 

     

 

The forest school is a wonderful wild area we visit and do 

forest school activities, like cooking marshmallows on a 

fire pit and zoom down the zip wire! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Lunch is at 12 o’clock – we will have lunch in the dining 

hall and you can choose to bring a packed lunch from 

home, have a hot school dinner or a school packed lunch.   

                           

After lunch we go out to play in the playground! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Here is what a school jumper and book bag look like: 

    

 



 

This is Mrs. Goozee, your Reception teacher: 

    

 

And Mrs. Jones, Mrs. Owen and Mrs. Elliot, your Learning 

Support Assistants: 

                              

 

We are so excited to meet you in September and get 

started on our learning journey together! 


